
THE COMBINED 

The Week of July 9  
ñPastor/Father Mick is on Vacation through July 15th  
 
 

Sunday  July 9 ñFifth Sunday after Pentecost  
9:30 AM  Worship at Emanuel 
  ñWe welcome the Rev. Kenneth Michnay 
11:30 AM Worship at Grace 
8:00 PM  AA Meeting (Emanuel) 
 

Monday  July 10  
10:00 AM Staff Meeting 
8:00 PM  AA Meeting (Grace) 
 

Tuesday July 11  
11:00 AM Emanuel Prayer Group 
6:00 PM  Bible Study at Grace 
8:00 PM  AA Meeting (Emanuel) 
 

Wednesday July 12  
8:00 PM  AA Meeting (Grace) 
 

Thursday July 13  
8:30 AM  Menõs Breakfast at Brendaõs Caf® 
8:00 PM  AA Meeting (Emanuel) 
 

Friday   July 14 ñOffices Closed  
8:00 PM  AA Meeting (Grace) 
 

Saturday July 15 ñOffices Closed  
8:00 PM  AA Meeting (Grace) 
 

Upcoming Events  

 

Sunday  July 16 ñSixth Sunday after Pentecost  
9:30 AM  Worship at Emanuel 
11:30 AM Worship at Grace 
8:00 PM  AA Meeting (Emanuel) 

Emanuel Lutheran Church, ELCA  
Sunday Worship: 9:30 AM  

 

Grace Episcopal Church  
Sunday Worship: 11:30 AM  

Hospitalized? If you, or a loved one, 
have been hospitalized and you would 
like a visit from the Priest/Pastor, 
please contact the office at 843 -3686. 
The hospital will not notify  clergy 
because of privacy laws.  

Please join us in our respective Parish Halls 
for fellowship & hospitality immediately 
following our Sunday worship services at 
Emanuel and Grace.. 

The Emanuel Prayer Group 
meets on Tuesdays at 
11:00AM. Join us in the Parish 
Library as we pray for the 
intentions of our Emanuel 
family and the local community. For more 
information, call the office at 843 -3686. 

 

 
 

Experience the Power of Prayer!  

&  

JUST FOR KIDS  
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Pray for our Members: Mary Gwen 
Barrington, Robert Barrington, Donna 
Brucato, Patricia Daugherty, Evelyn 
Fearnow, Ann French, Jim Grey, Sylvia 
Gubek, Michael Heinrich, Mary Hoffman, 
Bridgette Hubbard, Fred Immer, Evan 
Janish, Julie Quinn, and Charlie Swiegert.  
 

Pray for our Friends: Dr. Anthony, Mason Ball, Hunter 
Bowman, Gary Gould, Mary Lou & Gary Landless, Leslie, 
Gavin Morgan, Natalie Northrup, Christopher Rivera, 
Michael Saucedo, William Schegel, Heather Sturr, 
Rosetta Taylor, Ashton Walker, Laura Wendell.  
 

Pray for those at home: Robert Bahr, Otis Jarvie, 
Lorraine Keson, Marilyn Marrison, Bruce Nelson, John 
Quinn, Dorothy Reed, Jonah Schmidt, 
 

Pray for those in care facilities: Loraine Emms, Wilma 
Keson, Marilyn Lilleberg, Helen Nelson, Geraldine 
Schultz, Stephanie Vineyard. 
 

Pray for our Armed Forces, especially our members:  
Army ð Christian Boomgaard; Reserves ð Tad Reed, 
National Guard - Jeremy Horstman, Jordan Martz.  
 

Pray for our Veterans , especially those suffering from 
the wounds of war.  
 

Pray for our Parish Family:  our area churches and our 
Synod, as well as churches throughout the United States 
and the world, especially St Paul Lutheran Church in 
Greenville and Pastor Betsy Kamphuis; the Indiana-
Kentucky Synod and Bishop William Gafkjen. 
 

To submit a prayer request, call the Parish office at 
843-3686 or fill out a prayer request card during 
Sunday worship. Your intention will be held in prayer 
for 30 days. For immediate prayers  in a crisis situation, 
you may activate the Emanuel Prayer Chain by calling 
Stephanie Sundholm at 843-8320 or the Grace Prayer 
Chain by calling Jere Healy at 843 -8529.  

Community Corner  
BIBLE STUDY AT GRACE EPISCOPALñTuesday evenings at 
6:00 PM facilitated by Pastor John Brown.  
 
2017 VBSñóMaker Fun FactoryóñJuly 24th to the 28th.  
Starting at 9:00 AM, ending at 11:30 AM. We are excited 
to present another fun -filled Vacation Bible School program 
by Group Publishing. Characters like Deckeró the crab, 
òBubbaó the whale, and òAbbeeó the bee will ignite the 
kidõs faith with rock-solid truths. Donõt miss the fun! The 
deadline for registration is July 10th , so sign up today by 
calling Phyllis Thompson at 231-757-4332 or visit the Four 
Corners website at www.fourcornerschurches.org to 
download your registration form. See you at VBS! 
 
FAITH FORMATION STUDY at Bethany Lutheran Church, 
Wednesday mornings  at 10:00 AM. Please come and join 
this informal study, led by Pastor Bill Huether. For more 
information, call Shelly at 231 -843-8711. 
 
MASON COUNTY MOBILE FOOD PANTRY at Cornerstone 
Baptist Church on the third Tuesday of each month  from 
10:00 AM to noon. For more information, contact Betsy at 
betsyr@wmcmhs.org or 231-843-7285. 
 
SUNDAY WORSHIP SERVICE at Emanuel is 
broadcast on public TV Channel 190 on Tuesday 
at 11:00 am, Thursday at 7:00 pm, and Sunday 
afternoon at 3:00 pm. Please note: the Sunday 
broadcast is delayed by one week.  
 
MORE INFORMATION on activities and interests of the Four 
Corners Churches may be found at www.fourcorners 
churches.org  

Wonõt you consider 

serving as an usher at 

Emanuel two Sundays 

out of the year? We 

will train you and 

work around your 

schedule. Please call 

Diane Shank at 845-

7005 to volunteer.  

Emanuel  

 

CONTACT US 

 
 

Emanuel Lutheran Church 
501 E Danaher St, Ludington MI 49431 

231-843-3686  ǒ  emanuellutheranludington@gmail.com 
www.emanuellutheranludington.org 

 

Grace Episcopal Church 
301 N James St, Ludington MI 49431 
graceepiscopalludington@gmail.com 

 

YOUTH FOR UNDERSTANDING 

HOST FAMILIES NEEDED 
 

We are seeking loving Host Families for Youth for Understanding (YFU) 
high school exchange students for the 2017-18 school year. Many 

students are willing to attend their host familyôs religious services as 

often as they do. Here is a small sample of available students: 
§ Fuke, 16-years-old, from Japan 

§ Bowen, 15-years-old from China 

§ Sophie, 16-years-old from Germany 
You can request more details about any of them or see more at 

www.yfuusa.org/meetstudents<http://www.yfuusa.org/meetstudents> 
Many different kids of families can host. You donôt need to have high 

school-aged kids, just the ability to be a good parent for a high school 

student, and to open your heart to another child. Most students stay 
from August through June, though you can host for a shorter time. The 

students bring their own spending money and health insurance and can 

share a room with a host sibling. Take a leap of faith! Host a YFU 
exchange student! For more information, contact Nicholas Paauwe at 

616-808-1155 or npaauwe@yfu.orga<mailto:npaauwe@yfu.orga>. You 

can also visit www.yfu-usa.org<http://www.yfu-usa.org> to fill out an 
online application. 


